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Azovstal increased financing for working environment
improvement programme

PJSC "AZOVSTAL IRON & STEEL WORKS" of Metinvest Group is going to increase expenditures for repair of

sanitary facilities and amenities by 46% up to UAH 6 841 thousand in 2014. Repair works will be carried out at

seven subdivisions, and improvement of working conditions will affect 2,6 thousand Azovstal employees.

Currently, amenity rooms are being repaired at Scrap Processing Section of BOF Shop, sanitary facilities are being

renovated at Rail & Structural Steel Mill. This year the working environment improvement programme will

involve Metallurgical Equipment Repair Shop, Thermal Power Plant, Coke Shop, Heavy Section Mill and Plate

Mill.

In the year 2013 over 2 thousand steelworkers had the opportunity to use the results of the working environment

improvement programme. Renovation works have been performed in amenity rooms of Heavy Section Mill and

Coke Shop, in shower rooms of Central Chemical Laboratory, in water closets of Heavy Section Mill, Rail &

Structural Steel Mill, Coke Shop, Plate Mill, Thermal Power Plant, Recovery Shop and Rail Fasteners Shop.

Modern comfortable shower rooms were provided last year to four other structural subdivisions: BOF Shop, Plate

Mill, Rail & Structural Steel Mill and Heavy Section Mill.

"We are working hard to provide sufficient level of working environment for Azovstal employees. Last year the

enterprise doubled the financing of sanitary facilities and amenities. Cost growth trend in this regard will be kept in

2014, and the working environment improvement will be intensified”, – mentioned Director General of PJSC

"AZOVSTAL IRON & STEEL WORKS" Enver Tskitishvili.
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